
 
 
 
Hello,  
 
Out of an abundance of caution, and in compliance with Washington law, we are writing to inform of a 
recent data security incident that may have exposed personal information including your name and full 
date of birth to an unauthorized third party. 

 While we do not believe that this incident poses a risk of harm to you, we are sharing this information 
out of an abundance of caution.  

On April 7, 2025, we were made aware that a third-party likely accessed our stored data on April 2, 2025.  
We immediately took action to protect your data by employing a leading forensic IT firm to resecure our 
systems and investigate the extent of the data exposure.  We are working in conjunction with the firm to 
deploy cybersecurity best practices and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  

Again, we are confident that the Washington personal information exposed to third parties is limited only 
to your name and birth date.  We do not believe that any payment information was compromised.  
However, out of an abundance of caution, and in compliance with Washington law, we are sharing the 
below information for major credit reporting agencies.  You may reach out to these agencies for more 
information about protecting your information against unauthorized use.  

Equifax: 1-800-685-1111  
P.O. Box 105069 
Atlanta, GA 30348 

Experian: 1-888-397-3742  
P.O. Box 9701 
Allen, TX 75013 

TransUnion: 1-800-916-8800  
P.O. Box 1000 
Chester, PA 19016 

Regards,  
 

Patinkin Research Strategies  
PO Box 1310  
Gig Harbor, WA 98335 
Info@patinkinreserach.com 
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